
From: Ian Fraser   
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: Darlene Plumley <cao@merrickville-wolford.ca> 
Cc: Julia McCaugherty-Jansman <clerk@merrickville-wolford.ca> 
Subject: Letter From the Mayor 

 

Dear Ms. Plumley, 

 

I am writing to you because a short time ago I sent an email to Mayor Cameron asking a 
question regarding infrastructure and taxes in Merrickville-Wolford.  On March 20th of this 
year, I received a very comprehensive answer , which I think would be of interest to other 
residents.  From what I have seen of council meetings, it appears to me that most, if not all, 
of this has been discussed in council, but it would be useful, I suggest, to have it all in one 
place.  I would therefore like his response to me to be received for information in the April 
Committee of the Whole and attach it as a pdf below.  Please be aware that in converting it 
to a pdf, there may be a few formatting issues. 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation, 

 

Ian Fraser 

 




